
CROSS COUNTRY 

Any boy or girl currently in grade 6 through 11 and interested in 

participating on the varsity or middle school cross country teams this 

upcoming 2023-2024 school year, is invited to a meeting at the HAHS 

Track & Field Complex on Monday June 5th at 4:15.  Varsity Head Cross 

Country Coach, Joe Smolinsky and his staff will be there.  The meeting 

will be approximately ½ hour long.  Parents are welcome, but not 

mandatory. 


